
 

Dear Community Member: 

The award winning Franklin County High School Band is asking for your support.  The Franklin County Band 

program strives for excellence and unsurpassed performance.  The students involved in the music program are 

dedicated to musical excellence through collaboration with their peers and a strong work ethic.  They work to 

create a culture of respect and encouragement as they learn and grow together. 

As a business member in our community, we ask that you consider working with us as we fully support our 

band and auxiliary students.  As a booster organization, the Franklin County Band Association, assists the band 

with scholarships, instruments, event fees, awards, marching equipment, uniforms and so much more.  The 

contributions from businesses, such as yours, help us to support and encourage the band in all of its 

endeavors.  We are honored by the recognition these students bring to our community through their award 

winning performances.  Let’s help them continue to bring home award winning honors to our Franklin County! 

As a sponsor, you will be recognized according to the sponsorship level you choose.  Thank you for considering 

a partnership with the Franklin County Band for the 2015 – 2016 school year. 

Sincerely, 

Rita Shoemaker 

Rita Shoemaker 
Chairperson 
Franklin County Band Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


